
1

Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 1:23 PM
To: Biales, Ellen (CI-StPaul); Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul); Kirby, Joseph (CI-StPaul); Rebar, 

Jeannette (CI-StPaul); Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: legislative hearing

See below and please prep file for May 30th. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Mai Vang 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 1:22 PM 
To: Morgan <mlmweinert@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: legislative hearing 
 
Ms. Weinert, 
Because the public hearing is on May 22, this Wed, we have not prepared a file for review at the Legislative Hearing 
(original hearing date was April 25), the hearing officer will continue the matter from the May 22nd for her review on 
May 30 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall. 
 
If you are able to attend on May 30th, you may do so. Otherwise, we will put your reasoning on the record and she will 
make a recommendation for Council on June 12, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall. 
 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 
 
 

From: Morgan [mailto:mlmweinert@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 8:39 AM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: legislative hearing 
 
Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello! Just checking back in about this.  
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On Tue, May 14, 2019 at 4:05 PM Morgan <mlmweinert@gmail.com> wrote: 

1483 Wynne Ave, St Paul, MN 55108 
 
On Tue, May 14, 2019 at 3:42 PM Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

What property address? 

  

  

  

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 651-266-8563 

F: 651-266-8574 

mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 

  

  

  

From: Morgan [mailto:mlmweinert@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2019 1:33 PM 
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: legislative hearing 

  

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

  

Hello Mai-  

  

I was told to contact you regarding our legislative hearing. We were unable to attend due to my work schedule.  
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We have late fees from trash collection because our bill was being sent to the former owners of the home. Aspen 
forgave all of the late fees that they could, but apparently some were sent to you before we had called.  

  

I'm a little concerned about the hearing being our only recourse- I am a health care provider and it is difficult for me to 
get time off during the day. 

  

Please let us know how we can handle this, 
 

  

--  

Morgan Weinert, AGPCNP, RN, MSN 
(206) 579-8328 

 
 
 
--  
Morgan Weinert, AGPCNP, RN, MSN 
(206) 579-8328 

 
 
 
--  
Morgan Weinert, AGPCNP, RN, MSN 
(206) 579-8328 


